WMOTA Board Meeting May 10, 2018

Discussion on Trails and roads we can ride on. Several options were brought up. Will bring it up at the
General Meeting. Decided not to camp until Fire Restriction is lifted.

Approved a reorder on Rack Cards. Karen will pick them up when order is ready.
Karen can transfer from savings to checking. We should keep savings account for rainy day.

Deadline on dues is June 1%,

Discussed a safety deposit box at Wells Fargo for important papers. It will coast $50.00 a year. Motion
made by John — 2™ by Jack-motion passed.

Sunshine Lady sent Ben a get will card.
Secretary WMOTA,

Lila Dudley



